
 

 
 

 
 
 
TO: OESAC Members 
FROM: Eric Fullan, Safety Officer 
RE: CEU Approval for C-19 training 
 
Good day 
I have received a request from our Water and Waste Water departments to seek CEU approval 
for required training on OSHA’s Temporary Standard for COVID-19. 
 
This is a one hour online course. 1bout 45-60 minutes utilizes Oregon OSHA Covid 19 training 
for employers and an additional 10-15 minutes specifically address City of Hillsboro work 
practices, protocols and procedures. The training is set up in a manner that does not allow the 
student to challenge the course and advance too rapidly. Both section requires a short quiz be 
completed before the course is completed. 
 
This computer based training in launch on the City network and Learning and Information 
Management System (LMS). It is required for all employees, specifically targeting Essential 
Workers in Water/WasteWater.  
 
Upon completion, the LMS system will provide a list of those who have completed. Out beta 
testing show the course can be completed in about 1 hour. 
 
Upon completion, participates is issued a certificate.  
 
Because W/WW operators are considered essential workers and this is mandatory training, we 
are certain you will find it worthy of CEU approval.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions 
 
 
Eric Fullan 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


